
        September 23,  2019 

13th Day of The July Term 

Maysville, MO 

Meeting of the DeKalb County Commission 

DeKalb County Courthouse, Maysville, MO 

 

Presiding Commissioner, Kyle Carroll, West District Commissioner Kyle White, East District Commissioner, Garry 

McFee and County Clerk, Melissa Meek.  

 

Presiding Commissioner, Kyle Carroll, West District Commissioner, Kyle White and East District Commissioner, Garry 

McFee welcomed those in attendance with Kyle Carroll leading the group in prayer followed by the reciting of the 

Pledge of Allegiance.   

 

The minutes of September 16, 2019 meeting were read with West District Commissioner, Kyle White making the motion 

to approve. East District Commissioner, Garry McFee made the second. Motion carried.  

 

East District Commissioner, Garry McFee made the motion to approve the agenda for today’s meeting with West District 

Commissioner, Kyle White making  the second. Motion carried.  

 

The Commission welcomes all those who come in to attend the opening of their meetings. Anyone in the County is 

invited to attend as well.  

 

Patron John Murphy attended today’s meeting. John presented a photo of the Courthouse with the new roof to the 

Commission. John told the Commission he appreciates seeing the SRO’s at school stating times are not like they were a 

few years ago and the need is now great for our schools to have SRO’s in place.  

 

County Clerk, Melissa Meek presented the fund balances to the Commission. 

 

Joey McLiney, of McLiney and Associates met with the Commission to discuss our loan on the building and presented 

information concerning his business and what they would do for the County. West District Commissioner, Kyle White 

made the motion to hire McLiney and Associates at no cost to the County with East District Commissioner, Garry 

McFee making the second. Motion carried.  

 

Emergency Management Director, Harold Allison and the Commission listened to a presentation on RAVE (mass 

notification system). This system would take the place of WENS that the County now has in place. After discussion East 

District Commissioner, Garry McFee made the motion to accept RAVE with West District Commissioner, Kyle White 

making the second. Motion carried.  

 

The Commission would like to commend the volunteers of Country Harvest. Without their hard work and dedication this 

event would not be possible. The Commission is very appreciative of these volunteers taking extra steps to take care of 

the building and the surrounding area during this 3 day event.  

 

Prosecutor Erik Tate discussed new laws concerning medical marijuana and how it would affect our County. It was 

noted that due to DeKalb County being a township form of government each township zoned would need to have 

ordinances in place.  

 

West District Commissioner, Kyle White made the motion to adjourn with East District Commissioner, Garry McFee 

making the second. Motion carried.  

 

With no other business before the Commission they adjourned. The next meeting of the Commission will be September 

30, 2019 at 9 a.m.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


